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Dear   
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 45201 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding:- 
 
Hospital Parking 
 
Your request is set out below: 
 

1. The total number of parking charge notices issued within the last 2 calendar years (2022 and 2023) and 
the year-to-date for 2024 at all hospitals operated by your NHS Trust. 

 
As the parking enforcement commenced in March 2024 therefore we are only able to provide the 
total number of PCN’s issued since 15/03/2024 to the present date which is – 330. 

 
2. The total revenue generated from these parking charge notices for the last 2 calendar years (2022 and 

2023) and the year-to-date for 2024, broken down by each individual hospital operated by your NHS 
Trust. 

 
As the parking enforcement commenced in March 2024, KMPT are yet to be in receipt of the revenue 
generated from the PCNS’s. 

 
3. The current pricing structure for parking at each hospital operated by your NHS Trust, including the 

cost for different lengths of stay (e.g. 0-1 hour, 1-2 hours, 2-3 hours, daily rate, etc.). 
 

The Trust do not charge for parking on Trust site. 
 
I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 

Sent via email  

Information Governance & Records Management Department 
Magnitude House 

New Hythe Lane 
Aylesford 

Kent 
ME20 6WT 

 
Tel: 01795 514525 

 
Email:  kmpt.inforaccess@nhs.net 

Website:  www.kmpt.nhs.uk 
 

https://www.kmpt.nhs.uk/about-us/trust-board/non-executive-directors/


 
 

 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 




